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DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Closed 
School will be CLOSED Wednesday the 4th in honor of 
Independence Day.   
 

 
La Habra Children’s Museum Field Trip 

The preschool children will be going to The Children’s 
Museum in the city of La Habra on XXXXXXX.  This field 
trip is open to rooms 6 & 5.  Children must have fully 
mastered the potty learning process unless 
accompanied by an adult.  The cost of the trip is $19 
per person, children and adults ($14 bus + $5 Museum 
fee).  We will be traveling by bus; children need to be 
at school by 8:45am.  The children will return to school 
for lunch.  Children who do not attend school on this 
day are welcome to attend but must be picked up 
from school by 11:45pm.  Space is limited for both 
children and adults. 
 
Sign up today, you can pay and pick up a permission 
slip from the office by Thursday, July 12th.   

 
Mud Days 

Mud days will be Wednesday the 18th and Thursday the 
19th. Send your child to school with their bathing suits, 
a towel, and a change of clothes. - Don’t Forget 
Sunblock! Bathing suits can be worn to school under 
their clothes. 
 

CURRICULUM 
This month we will have a circus, mud, animal and 
construction themed weeks. The children will be 
involved in a lot of fun and educational activities.  
 
The week of July 30th is construction week. The children 
will be constructing a fort on the lawn. If you have any 
boxes please bring them in. Items needed are small 
and large boxes, shoe boxes, and rolls of tape (clear 
packing & masking tape).  
 
 

    Attached is the  
  summer activity  
       calendar. 

 
 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Last month we received 452 bonus points last month, 
and we were able to use some of our bonus points to 
buy a new digital camera for the school.   
 
Thank you to all the parents who participated in 
scholastic book clubs. Scholastic book orders will start 
back up in September. 

 

REMINDERS 
Don’t forget to put sun block on your child daily 
before bringing them to school. 

 
Children go outside each day.  Please, check to see 
that your child’s “extra clothes” are weather 
appropriate. An extra set of shoes are always nice. 
 
As the weather permits we will have water activities for 
the children in the morning as well as the afternoon. If 
you have an appointment or an errand to run after 
picking your child up, please let a staff member know 
so we can have your child ready. 

 

WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL  
Travis in room 8 
Max in room 9 

Luc & Alexandria in room 7 
Russell in room 5 

 

VACATIONS 
The following staff members will be taking a few 
days off in the month of July. 

• Jessica  - July 5th & 6th and 20th & 23rd  
• Diana – 5th & 6th  
• Kathy – 9th & 10th  
• Ruthie - 9th and 13th  
• Michelle - 27th 
• Esther – 27th  

With the summer here we know things can get a 
little hectic, please remember to tell us about 
planned days off.  This helps us to staff appropriately; 
it is very helpful if you could let us know ahead of 
time if your child will be out any day during the 
summer. Knowing this will help us to grant some 
requests for extra days and time off for staff.  You 
can stop by the office to let us know or just send us 
an email informing us of any days you plan on 
keeping your child out of school. 
info@cvpreschool.com  


